
 

 

 
Summer 2013 
 
Worthy District Deputies and Grand Knights 
 
 
Good News for our Ontario jurisdiction. One of our Councils, Jesus The King Council 15045, won a 
prestigious Youth Project Award at the Supreme Convention in San Antonio, Texas. The project is referred 
to as “Jerusalem Students”. 
 
Some of you may have heard of this project, which also won an Award at the Ontario State convention last 
May. 
 
The GK SK Hikmat Dandan went to the Supreme Convention to receive the Award in person. Upon his 
return to Toronto, he was interviewed on Salt & Light Catholic TV. Find below the link to watch the 
interview:  
 

http://youtu.be/qqb6WYYi4kY 

Let us celebrate this achievement by sharing it with our Brother Knights. It should make us feel proud of 
being Ontario Knights and thus be able to carry the message of the good works of the Knights to our 
parishes and community at large. 

The success of the “Jerusalem Students” project shows that many of the good projects we carry out in 
Ontario, have the potential of being winners on an international level. With a little more work, it is possible. 
Promoting the work and publicizing it through mass media can make a difference. For example, this project 
was promoted by setting up a website and had pictures and brochures available. The following is the link 
to the website:  

http://www.jerusalemstudents.org/ 

Vivat Jesus 

Jaime Libaque 
Ontario State Marketing Director 
 
One member / per council / per month 
One Star council / per District / per year  
One First degree / per District / per month 
One council / per Diocese / per Year 


